
From: Sue Johnson
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: Lions..June 15 mtg
Date: June-25-20 9:04:24 AM

Justin,

This correspondence is to be added to the July 13th agenda. I will save as a pdf in the file for that date.

Sue

-----Original Message-----
From: harpley2000@yahoo.ca [mailto:harpley2000@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 3:35 PM
To: Sue Johnson <sjohnson@southhuron.ca>; Harpley2000@yahoo.ca
Subject: Lions..June 15 mtg

I am not in favour of a family keeping lions in their care at their residence at the airport.  The noise from racing cars
is constant....even on weekdays.  Airplanes do cause loud noise also.  If a lion should escape...it might/could the
Conservation Area behind the airport is large.  The farmed acres could also be a problem to locate a Lion.
Please give lots of thought to this matter. 
Thanking you at this time......
Brenda Love

mailto:sjohnson@southhuron.ca
mailto:JFinkbeiner@southhuron.ca
mailto:harpley2000@yahoo.ca

